Rob called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM

We watched the EAA chapter video for September.
Charlie Summers told about his Vietnam experience flying fighters with the Misty’s.
Darrel said we could possibly arrange a Young Eagles event in October.

We plan to have a fly-in October 1 at Dan’s airport. It is to be a potluck starting around 12 noon. The
backup date will be the following weekend.

The October meeting will be at the clubhouse with a burger burn, weather permitting.
Ted Miller from Black Hills Aero has passed away.

Guests tonight were: Mike Lehrkamp, Brandon Jensen, and Jack Winters

Meeting adjourned



